Appointments requests protocol for children sent to school. 
We get many requests for urgent /same day appointments for children.
Please be advised that it is our policy that unless the child is with their Parent/Carer at the point of contact, we will not be able to accommodate this request.     
Parents must make their own assessment of their children’s health needs ( be it urgent or not) before calling the surgery .  Furthermore, when the GP calls back, they may ask to speak to the child ( dependant upon age)  directly.
   
